Steve Wills Resignation Letter

My first nine years (FY12-13 to FY20-21) as President had a Board that accomplished much, had
a central purpose of community, and got along well. Since that time, a split has grown in our
community. Linda Pedersen and I re-ran and won for the board in 2021 with the intent of frying
to unite the split and make the Board more productive. However, the attempt has failed and
the split keeps growing.

Unfortunately, it became clear at Saturday's (05/18/24) Special Board Meeting on the 2024-
2025 Election cycle, the moral compass of the New Guard coming into power is not aligned with
mine and are almost polar opposites. The experienced Board Members are now labeled the "Old
Guard" and with old ways. Time to move on. I hereby resign as Baard Member, Director of
Commons, and Architectural & Maintenance Chairperson on this day, 05/22/2024.

I want to give a very warm thanks to all the landowners that supported Linda and T over all
these years and helped make this ranch what it is.

Thanks for listening,

Steve Wills



